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To all 
WKC member federations 17th January 2007 
 

Bulletin 1/2007 
 

Dear Mr. President, 
 
Once again we would like to thank you very much for your great support to our World Karate 
Confederation during the past year 2006. You have contributed through your referees, coaches and 
technical directors to the development of our martial art and through your continued cooperation the 
further stability of the confederation. 
 

We wish you, your families and all the members of your national federation a 
 

Happy New Year 
 

and the best of success for all your athletes and competitors. 
 
The contribution with articles for the WKC Newsletter is getting better now. For the first time several 
members sent in news which we added to newsletter 1/2007 which is now being circulated . We hope that 
you will continue with your support for the newsletter as well as the WKC webpage. 
 
Please notify us always when there is any any change in your mailing address or e-mail address. Also it 
would be helpful if you would give us the internet address your national federation so that we can link it 
to our WKC internet site. 
 
It is only five months to go until we will celebrate the next important WKC event, the 6th World 
Championships 21st to 24th June 2007 in Bergamo, Italy. The address of the Organising Committee is: 
 
 

Segreteria Centro Servizi F.I.A.M.  
Fax: +39-035812891  
E-mail: segreteria@fiamsport.it  
 

 
Please contact the Organising Committee for all questions concerning the local transport, accomodation, 
visa application, etc. You can find details for the forthcoming championships on the WKC webpage 
www.wkc-org.net  under the button “Calendar” and on the webpage of the hosting federation FIAM 
under www.fiamsport.it . 
 
We have attached the invoice for the membership fees for the year 2007 for your federation. Please 
transfer the fee either in Swiss Francs to our Swiss bank account or in Euro to our German bank account. 
Thank you very much for your good will and continued support. 
 
Sincerely yours 
WKC Executive Committee 
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